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Dear Col. Maness and Mr. Pike: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received Mr. Thomas Berardinelli's letter of 
August 5, 2011, requesting an additional 30 days to submit quarterly reports for corrective action activities 
being conducted at the U. S. Air Force ("Permittee") Kirtland Air Force Base Solid Waste 
Management Units ST-106 and SS- 111, collectively known as the Bulk Fuels Facility Spill. The 
Permittee requests the additional time to prepare and submit the reports due to the large number 
of monitoring wells that require sampling for groundwater and soil-vapor, and monitoring of four 
soil-vapor extraction systems. NMED finds that the request is based on good cause. The request 
is hereby approved. 

The original schedule for submittal of quarterly reports was set forth in NMED's letter of June 4, 
2010. The new schedule is summarized below in the following table. 

Quarter Period Due Date of Quarterly Report 
1 January 1 through March 31 June 30 
2 April 1 through June 30 September 30 

3 July 1 through September 30 December 31 
4 October 1 through December 31 March 31 
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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mr. William Moats of my staff at 
(505) 222-9551. 
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ohn E. Kieling 

Acting Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 

cc: W. Moats, NMED HWB 
W. McDonald, NMED HWB 
S. Brandwein, NMED HWB 
J. Schoeppner, NMED GWQB 
S. Reuter, NMED PSTB 
L. Barnhart, NMED OGC 
B. Gallegos, AEHD 
B. Gastian, ABCWUA 
L. King, EPA-Region 6 (6PD-N) 
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